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On Monday 29th March, 2021 the staff and students held a Farewell Assembly for Mrs Lloyd to celebrate 
her retirement after 44 years of service to NSW Public Education. 
 
BPS students have been very busy creating self-portraits which were collated and made into our own 
version of the book, 'Brown Bear, Brown Bear, what do you see?'. This was read by Mr Wright and  
projected onto the big screen for all the students to enjoy with Mrs Lloyd. 
 
Mrs Fiona Senior-Conroy from Queanbeyan District Office of NSW Education came along to present Mrs 
Lloyd with her Medal of Service and stayed to enjoy the festivities. 
 
We also presented Mrs Lloyd with a painting of the school office taking off under the spell of 510 
 balloons, which were in fact thumb prints from every student and staff member. The idea was borrowed 
from the movie, 'Up." 
 
This beautiful artwork was painted by our very own artist, Mrs Read. She did an amazing job.  
 
The students also sang their own rendition of 'So Long, Farewell’ from the movie The Sound of Music, to our beloved  
Principal Mrs Lloyd. 
 
Mrs Lloyd was reduced to tears, saying 'this took her breath away, this is the best day of my life, thank you....thank you... 
thank you' 

Newsletter Link:  BPS P and C - Newsletter Edition 10 - T1 W8 2021 (campaign-archive.com)  

 

P&C Survey—Open until Friday 9 April 

https://us4.list-manage.com/survey?u=a329482813a601aaf78f52604&id=f787df007e  

P&C 

News 

https://us4.campaign-archive.com/?u=a329482813a601aaf78f52604&id=5db20cd6ed
https://us4.list-manage.com/survey?u=a329482813a601aaf78f52604&id=f787df007e


 

 

BPS News 

SMART WATCHES 

 

 

To comply with student online safety measures, we ask parents to ensure that the set-

tings for student Smart Watches are locked to ensure that no messages can be sent or 

received during school hours (9:10—3:10) and that the internet cannot be accessed.  

Watches being used to access messages or the internet during school hours will be con-

fiscated and will need to be picked up from the school office by a parent. 

BPS participants in the AFL Regional Day 

All had a wonderful day 

Ryan Jones –on the 

right-has made it to 

the 

 South Coast Regional 

Team—Well Done! 

Thinking of applying for Year 5 entry to an Opportunity Class in 

2022?  

You must apply online at: 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5 
 

Additional information will go home with Year 4 students in Term 2 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5


 

 



 

 



 

 

Students  

Return 

Tuesday 20 April 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

All Parents, Players & Friends, 

 

What a great time of year to play tennis! So why not come down to one of RSTA's COVID-19 safe Tennis 
Clubs and get the kids involved in some Autumn School Holiday Tennis Camps. 

 

RSTA's Autumn School Holiday Tennis Camp dates are as follows: 

 

Week 1 - Tuesday 6th April – Friday 9th April 2021 (4 Day Camp) BTC 

Week 2 - Monday 12th April - Friday 16th April 2021 (5 Day Camp) BPTC 

 

RSTA has 4 different School Holiday Tennis Camp time options: 

 

Tennis Whiz launch Pad Introduction to Tennis Morning Program -  

8:30am-11:30am Recommended Ages 4yrs-5yrs 

Technique & Tactics Half Day Program - 8:30am-1:00pm (5yrs-16yrs) 

Technique & Tactics and Tournament Tennis Full Day Program -  

8:30am-5:00pm (6yrs-16yrs) 

Hot Shots Tournament Tennis Half Day Afternoon Program - 1:00pm-5:00pm (6yrs-16yrs) 

 

*All venues have Daily and weekly program registration options to suit. 

 

In order to register for RSTA’s Autumn School Holiday Tennis Camps please click on one of the links  

below: 

 

Braidwood Tennis Club (BTC) 

Bungendore Park Tennis Club (BPTC) 

If you have any enquiries please do not hesitate to call Dave on 0424 295 634. 

  

If you have already registered thank you and we look forward to seeing you all out on court soon! 

 

Regards  

Team Rising Star Tennis Academy 

0424 295 634 

 

TENNIS 

http://www.risingstartennis.com.au/braidwood-tennis-club/
http://www.risingstartennis.com.au/bungendore-park-tennis-club/

